
  

                                 

PLEASE JOIN US  

immediately following the   

Phoenix Area Walk for Sjögren's 
for the next  

Phoenix Sjögren's Support Group Meeting  

Saturday, February 29, 2020  

 
Guest Speaker: Steven Taylor 

President & CEO – Sjögren's Syndrome Foundation 

Topic:  “State of the Foundation: Changing the Game for Patients” 

 
Since joining the Foundation as CEO in 2003, Steven Taylor has focused on increasing 
Sjögren’s awareness, changing patient care for Sjögren’s patients while also focusing on introducing 
large research initiatives that will change how Sjögren’s is perceived and understood. 

 

At this meeting, Steven will share the vision for the Foundation as we change our name to the Sjögren’s 
Foundation and begin a new paradigm shift in Sjögren’s research and awareness.   Steven will share the 
most up-to-date information about new drug development as well as treatment guidelines for 
Sjögren’s!   In addition to his 16+ years’ experience in Sjögren’s, Steven also brings a big heart and a 
personal connection to Sjögren’s, as his mother was diagnosed 25 years ago.  So please bring your 
questions and ideas and be prepared for a very special meeting! 

LOCATION: Walk & Support Group Meeting 

Paradise Valley Mall  
4568 E. Cactus Road ● Phoenix, Arizona 85032 

 
 Registration & Health Fair - 9:00 a.m. 

 Walk Steps Off at 10:00 a.m.  

 Support Group Meeting to follow Walk Closing Ceremonies  

*Additional Walk Details on the Reverse Side* 

♦♦♦♦ 



  

The Sjögren's Syndrome Foundation  
is excited to be celebrating the 

15th Annual Phoenix Area Walk for Sjögren’s   

  

Registration & Health Fair opens at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Walk Steps Off at 10:00 a.m. 

   
  

• We hope you and your family & friends will join us and 
participate in this enjoyable, non-competitive family fun event 
to learn more about Sjögren's.  

 

• Bring your Questions: You will have an opportunity to connect 
with local healthcare provider experts and participate in a 
Q&A session. Your involvement will greatly impact the ability 
to raise awareness and crucial funds to support Sjögren's 
research and education.  

  
   

If you have any questions about the Walk, please contact 

Jessica Levy - at the Foundation Office 
via e-mail at jlevy@sjogrens.org  or  (301) 530-4420, x 218. 

  

If you have any questions about the Support Group Meeting, 
please contact Yolanda Gales, Support Group Leader, at 

(480) 547-9870  or  ygales1963@gmail.com 
 

♦♦♦♦  


